
 

5th June 2020 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

For the past ten weeks, Le Cornu Lewis Hancock have continued to operate during the 
COVID-19 restrictions. Although we closed our premises, we have been able to operate 
remotely with the help of  technology and have all staff  working from home. We are extremely 
proud that our staff  were able to adapt quickly and work very effectively under these changing 
conditions. 

In light of  the most recent Government advice, we are now in a position to advise you that 
our premises in Wakefield street will re-open and be fully operational from Tuesday 9

th 
June 

2020. 

As always, the safety of  our clients and staff  is our top priority. To this end we have ensured 
appropriate social distancing and hygiene procedures are in place throughout our office 
including reception areas and meeting rooms. 

We would ask that if  you feel unwell that you please refrain from attending our offices. In this 
event we will be able to meet with you via telephone or video conferencing, as we have been 
successfully doing with clients over the preceding weeks. Of  course there is no obligation on 
you to attend in person. 

COVID-19 has changed the way we live and work and brought multiple challenges to 
businesses and commercial entities. We are aware there will be on-going challenges for many of  
our clients and their businesses, and we look forward to assisting you navigate and process the 
financial and taxation implications of  this unprecedented event. As the situation evolves in the 
coming months, we will continue to provide the best possible strategies and advice for 
navigating the changes and enable you to emerge in a position of  strength. 

The Partners thank you for your continued business and wish all those affected by COVID-19 
a speedy recovery. 
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